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Care 1st AzCH-CCP Merger
1 message

Janelle Linn <Ava.Linn@navajocountyaz.gov> Mon, Dec 4, 2023 at 8:30 AM
To: "care1st-azchmerger@azahcccs.gov" <care1st-azchmerger@azahcccs.gov>

To Whom It May Concern:

The current model of Care 1st and AzCH-CCP operating two separate Medicaid brands in Arizona is extremely confusing
for u  a  provider   It’  al o confu ing for plan member  and community member  Merging would allow for treamlining
of communication and operations.  We’re supportive of the merger for pne Medicaid plan, operating as AzCH CCP in all
counties of Arizona.

Thank you,

Janelle Linn

Health Director

Navajo County Public Health
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